
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

Churchdown Club and Bar December Newsletter – a festive edition! 
  
Things are looking very Christmassy at Churchdown Club, we held our first festive 
bottomless afternoon tea at the end of November which was extremely 
successful, so much so that the final one in December is now full!! Bottomless tea 
on the green will return in 2022!!  
  
Live music has been particularly popular and events continue to the end of the 
year and regularly next year. As a reminder, this Saturday we have another local 
band ‘Buck and the Tasty Tones’ from 8pm, the following weekend live music and 
comedy on Saturday 18 December. 
  
Please tell your friends and family about a special date on Friday 17th December, 
at 5.30pm with mince pies and mulled wine the youth section of Gloucester 
Excelsior Brass Band will be treating us all to some Christmas Carols, join us for a 
sing along, they will perform for a short while before the adult band return to play 
again at 8.30pm!! 
  
We are sadly canceling the bingo planned for Sunday 19th but we will be running 
the festive family quiz on Monday 27 December at 6.30 
  



Christmas Eve join us for a pre Christmas drink and a great atmosphere with tunes 
on the jukebox (normal Friday opening times apply) 
  
Remember we are open for a couple of hours on Christmas Day, 11.30 – 1.30!! 
  
New Years Eve, a non ticketed event but if you want to guarantee a seat booking 
is recommended. Solo musician Rich Howie will be playing plus a disco (last orders 
called at 12.30) 
  
Looking ahead to 2022, bottomless afternoon teas will return, Churchdown 
Village Bowls Club are officially affiliated to Gloucester Bowls Association and 
Bowls England, there will be many competitive games to look forward to next 
year. Churchdown Tennis Club will also be recruiting more players and we look 
forward to enjoying plenty of tournaments spectating from our outdoor seating 
area. Grounds improvements will also continue as the weather warms up. 
Membership renewals will take place in early 2022, more information to follow, 
we will be offering an online renewal option again plus pay at the bar. 
Keep yourself up to date on Committee updates and the latest news on the 
cricket festival 2022 can be found on our website. 
  
Wishing you and your families a very merry Christmas, we look forward to seeing 
you before the year is out!! 
  
The Management and Committee at Churchdown Club! 
 


